
THE REPORT

March 31 was the deadline for high school seniors in Truckee 
and North Lake Tahoe to submit their applications for available 
college scholarships. Over 150 individual students have 
applied for the many scholarships offered by various local 
organizations, including the Tahoe Donner Giving Fund. The 
TDGF Scholarships Committee now has the enviable task of 
choosing the perfect recipients for our awards. Our committee 
is proud to represent you, our amazing donors, during this 
process, and we thank you for making all of this possible!

THE GIVING FUND
THE REPORT

“The simple answer is that we can, and it is part of our DNA. Since the 
pandemic, we have tried to focus on our local community especially. We love 
that the Tahoe Donner Giving Fund distributes donations to worthy causes in 
Truckee, and we thank them for their work.”     

– Michael and Lorraine Turner, Tahoe Donner homeowners

WHY WE GIVE 

“Joe and I include the Tahoe Donner Giving Fund in our philanthropic plan 
each year to make a statement about our caring neighborhood at the top of 
Northwoods Boulevard. Pooling small gifts from our thousands of association 
members makes a powerful impact locally, and we encourage all our friends 
to participate. We also trust the Giving Fund Committee to find worthy grant 
recipients. And they always do!”     

– Katie and Joe Veni, Tahoe Donner homeowners

WHY WE GIVE 

“I give and support the Tahoe Donner Giving Fund because their work elevates 
local children into college and supports local nonprofits that matter to me. My 
dollars don’t go to overhead but directly to needs in our community, and I feel 
good about that.”   
– Lindsay Hogan, Tahoe Donner Director of Communications + Member Relations

WHY I GIVE 

The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund is chartered by the TD Board of Directors. All contributions  

are voluntary tax-deductible gifts from TD members and friends. The Giving Fund is 

administered through the Tahoe Truckee Community Foundation. For more information on the 

Giving Fund or to make a contribution, visit our web page at tahoedonner.com/giving-fund. 

Contact tdgf@tahoedonner.com with questions or to volunteer for the committee. Thank you  

to our founding partner, Elements Mountain Company, for their continued support.
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